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February 27, 2013 

 

Dear Colleagues, 
  
It is with decidedly mixed emotions that I announce my departure from GSFC.  I have accepted an offer 
to become the Chief Financial Officer for the Department of Community Health.  My last day at GSFC will 
be February 28th. It is with pleasure that I announce on behalf of the GSFC Board of Commissioners that 
Tracy Ireland has been appointed Interim President effective March 1, 2013.  Tracy will serve as Interim 
until the May Board meeting at which time it is anticipated that he will be named President.     
  
It has been a privilege to have worked with you.  The work that you do along with GSFC is, as I have said 
to you before, a noble undertaking as you are changing the lives of Georgians for the better.  
  
Again, thank you and I wish you all the best of luck in the future. 
  
With kindest regards, 

  
Timothy A Connell 
President  
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